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NOTES

Questions were developed by the Pest Management Advisory Committee in June 2019 and initially distributed on a limited basis at 
public events, such as WillardFest and Art in the Park (each event produced ~25 completed questionnaires). In September, PMAC 
members then distributed questionnaires along with a PSA (below left) to several municipal buildings including City Hall, public
libraries and the Community Center. In mid-November 2019, a PSA (below right) was placed in the City’s e-newsletter and has been
running in every edition until 2/14/20. It was also placed on the Sustainability Office’s Facebook page in mid-November. 134 
questionnaires had been submitted with the response period was closed on 4/12/20. The PMAC will use the responses to guide the 
ongoing implementation of the ordinance. FMI please contact Fred Dillon (fdillon@southportland.org / 207-347-4138).
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